To: Douglas DDA Board

From: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager & Sean Homyen, Planning & Zoning
Administrator/DDA

RE: Required Informational Meetings under PA 57

Date: January 229, 2025

The DDA is required under P.A.57, to hold two informational meetings and provide an
annual report of the Douglas Downtown Development Authority.

To remain in compliance, | am requesting that the DDA board approve holding the
informational meetings in June 2025 and December 2025.



